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January 7, 2016 
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Congratulations! On behalf of Dean Mahendra Gupta and the faculty and staff at the Olin 
Business School at Washington University in St. Louis, we are very pleased to inform you that 
you have been admitted to the Master of Science in Finance (MSF) as part of the Global 
Master of Finance Track (GMF) in partnership with Singapore Management University 
(SMU). You will receive separate admission notification to the MSc. in Applied Finance 
directly from SMU. The GMF Program will begin at Washington University's Olin Business 
School in Summer 2016.  

Olin graduate business students are individuals with a history of achievement in their personal, 
academic, and professional lives. As you prepare for greater challenges, the Olin community 
will provide you with the structure and support you will need to excel and achieve your future 
goals and aspirations. 

To inform us of your decision, please review the document entitled "Instructions for 
Notification of Enrollment Decision." In order to reserve your seat in the class, you must 
complete the online Enrollment Decision section on your application and submit a non-
refundable tuition deposit of $1,600 by 02/08/2016. 
 
To secure your Visa, please review the enclosed "Graduate Programs - International Students  
I-20 Process Guide."  

Once again – Congratulations! 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Graduate Admissions Committee 
Olin Business School   
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